
September 2014 marks the 50th anniversary of the release 
of the Warren Commission findings.  Howard Willens, the 
only living member of the three-person supervisory staff 
of the Commission, sheds new light on the investigation of 
the Kennedy assassination.  
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Howard Willens 
Attorney—Author—Historian 

Phi Beta Kappa graduate of  the  
University of Michigan  

In this eye-opening new account about 
the Commission and its findings, Willens 

tells the true and complete story,  
perhaps for the first time, of every  

aspect of the investigation into one of the 
century’s most harrowing events from a 

uniquely first-person perspective.  


